
Cherry, Brian K 

10/6/2010 8:12:06 AM 

klk@cpuc.ca.gov (klk@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: AGA Trip to San Bruno

Ken - do you want a PG&E officer to attend on the site visit ? We'd be happy to go and we would also 
no be offended if you declined. I just need to know one way or the other.
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